
December 2 1,2004 

Federal Trade Cornmission/Ofice of the Secretary 
Room H- 159 (Annex K) 
600 Pennsylvania Avenue, N. W. 
Washington, DC 20580. 

RE: Prerecorded Message EBR, Telemarketing Project No. R4 I 100 1 

Hello, 

Please do not approve the use of pre-recorded messages for telemarketing 
purposes. I am currently on the Do Not Call list and that's what I want. I don't want to 
be disturbed by organizations that I haven't initiated the relationship. These calls are 
disruptive at best and very avoiding. When will the consumer have any control over who 
they do business? 

Susan G. ~oh6json 
Consumer 




